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COVID-19 – Latest guidelines for schools 
 
It is very important that all parents, carers and students are aware of the latest guidelines for the safe 
operation of our school. The full document released by the Department of Education is available at 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families. Please note: 
 

• Students should not attend school if they are unwell, even if they have the mildest flu-like 
symptoms 

• Anyone who is unwell or has even mild flu-like symptoms should arrange to be tested for 
COVID-19 

• Students will need to provide a copy of a negative COVID-19 test result before being permitted 
to return to school 

• Moorefield Girls will make arrangements for any student who presents at school as unwell, to 
be sent home 

• All mobile phone numbers for parents/carers and emergency contacts must be up to date. 
Please inform the school if you have recently changed your number.  

• Parents and non-essential visitors are not permitted to be on school grounds. Some parent 
meetings will occur due to the necessary nature of the matter.  

• Any visitors on site will need to sign the Visitor Acknowledgement Form (available at the front 
office) 

 
We are modifying some of our planned activities to ensure all new and existing guidelines are followed. 
This will include changes to: 

• Homework Centre 
• Chess Club 
• Year 12 end of term graduation 
• Careers Café 
• MGHS Olympics day (28 Aug) 

 
We understand that these are complex times and very much appreciate the continued support our 
parents have shown us during these times. Our students’ learning and safety continues to be our 
highest priority in our decision-making processes.  
 
 
Ms Natalie Hale, Principal 

 
 

Safe on Social Parent webinar (as emailed to all parents 17 Aug) 
 
Tuesday 18 August, 7pm via ZOOM 
Kirra Pendergast (from Safe On Social via Moorefield Girls High School) is inviting you to a 
scheduled Zoom meeting. 
Topic: Moorefield Girls - Parent Webinar 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families


 
Time: Aug 18, 2020 07:00 PM Canberra, Melbourne, Sydney 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7304479276?pwd=cllaN25KQnFXODFLNEZWd2Ura2FxQT09 
Meeting ID: 730 447 9276    Passcode: Moorefield 

 
Subject Selection - 2021 
The subject selection process has begun for our Year 8 and Year 10 cohorts. Students have 
received packages at meetings held yesterday (17/8) to provide them with the information they will 
need. Information for parents and carers has been uploaded to the home page on our school 
website and we encourage your participation in guiding your daughters to making choices which 
suit them best. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
Final submissions of subject preferences are due to the front office by Friday 28 August.  
 

Education Week and International Day of Friendship 

It was lovely to see students and staff participate in some activities for Education Week and 
International Day of Friendship. We had boards full of messages to teachers, colleagues, friends 
and peers. It was yet another fine example of how caring and cohesive our school community is. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7304479276?pwd=cllaN25KQnFXODFLNEZWd2Ura2FxQT09


 

Update your contact information 
Please keep your contact details current by informing the school whenever there is a change. You 
can update by phoning the school (9587 6095), emailing moorefielg-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au, or 
collecting a form from the office. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

For more information about the events and activities of Moorefield Girls High School 
visit our website at  http://www.moorefielg-h.schools.nsw.edu.au/  

or follow us on Facebook www.facebook.com/MoorefieldGirlsHighSchool 
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